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Economic Development supports the text amendment to enhance the City’s zoning ordinance focused 
on transit oriented development to encourage the development of moderate to high intensity mixed 
use urban neighborhoods near transit stations.  Through a more simplified and flexible process the 
new ordinance enables an effective partnership with the private development industry to facilitate the 
creation of great places in our community.  The collaborative effort also provides mechanisms to help 
achieve community goals related to infrastructure, workforce/affordable housing, open space, MWSBE 
participation, etc.  We look forward to our continuing efforts with the Planning Department to future 
TOD-related enhancements in the future.  
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